
If this information is required in an accessible format, 
please contact the Township at 705-432-2355. 

Fernando Lamanna 
The Corporation of 

The Township of Brock 
1 Cameron St. E., P.O. Box 10 

Cannington, ON L0E 1E0 
(705) 432-2355 ext. 240

December 22, 2023 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

The Township of Brock has received an application from the Beaverton Lions Club to name the park in 
the Marydel subdivision. In accordance with the Township’s Asset Naming Policy, the Township is 
conducting a public survey and reaching out to agencies and stakeholder groups to gather input on the 
proposed name as outlined below before any final decisions are made by Township Council.  

Park Location: In the Marydel subdivision between McCaskell Street and Foster Hewitt Street. 
Additional parkland may also be added to this block through a future subdivision; however, no decisions 
have been made on this subdivision application yet.   

Address: 38 McCaskell St, Beaverton 

Proposed Park Name: McHattie Park 

Rational: The Marydel subdivision and future park were formerly the McHattie family farm. The 
McHattie family and descendants have resided and contributed to the Beaverton and Thorah Township 
community since 1841, when James McHattie established a blacksmith shop. McHattie generations 
would farm, be active members of the community, be involved in the Beaverton Agricultural Society and 
have 3 sons serve in World War II. 

At this point, the Township does not have a detailed park design or what amenities will be included. A 
plan for the park will be part of a future public consultation process.  

We would appreciate any input your organization may have on the proposed name – “McHattie Park.” 
Please provide any comments or input to the undersigned by no later than January 12, 2024.  

Please find attached an aerial photograph of the Marydel Park Block. 

Yours truly, 

Fernando Lamanna 
Clerk/Deputy CAO 
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